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House Committee On Economic Recovery and Prosperity, 

 

Oregon ended the war on drugs in 2020 when voters passed Measure 110.  

Oregonians want prevention and recovery which can not be offer by local law 

enforcement agencies that is why I oppose HB 4016-3  

 

What community-based organizations will addressing unlawful marijuana cultivation 

or distribution operations? Deschutes County Sheriff Shane Nelson met with anti-

mask, anti-vaccine, far-right People's Right in a closed-door meeting last month.  Are 

Community Based Organizations like Central Oregon chapter of People’s Rights who 

we will fund?  

 

I urge you to vote NO on HB4016. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Joanne Mina 

Deschutes county 

 

See full article on Sheriff Nelson and People's Right at: 

https://www.bendbulletin.com/localstate/crimeandjustice/deschutes-county-sheriff-

meeting-with-far-right-group-will-be-closed-door/article_9a5724d2-77de-11ec-a280-

8f8833803dba.html  


